PRIE: Comments and Questions from CIE and Technical Secretariat

CIE Comments and Questions

The CIE has outlined the following general comments about the PRIE proposal.

1. More literature or information relating to aspects of quality educational indicators should be provided.

2. More coordination is needed between PRIE and the Evaluation Forum.

3. Several activities appear to be out of scope with the overall project and there may be overlap.
4. The proposal lacks clearly stated milestones and benchmarks.

5. An evaluation mechanism for the project needs to be addressed.

6. Specify the counterpart funding for the project.

As noted above, The CIE mentions that several of the project activities do not appear to correspond to the overall purpose of the project.  Questions about these specific activities are outlined below.

Activity 1.1: Please clarify this activity.  What is the purpose of conducting the Caribbean education sector analysis? By incorporating this analysis into the SERCE, will this deviate from the project’s intended purpose? Will this analysis be used to create the report mentioned in activity 3.4?

Activity 2.3: What is this international report? Is this part of a joint UNESCO/OREALC effort?

Please specify.  Does this overlap with Activities 3.2 and 3.4?
Activity 2.5: Please explain the significance of participating in the Regional UNESCO/UIS/OREALC Educational Statistics Workshop. Why is this important?

Activity 2.6: The CIE notes that the original project budget does not make mention of this activity.  Why is this? Also, are the indicators coming from two different sources?

Activity 3.2: Does this activity overlap with Activities 2.3 and 3.4? Is there redundancy in publishing all of these reports-the Panorama, the international report in Activity 2.3, and the publication of a separate Caribbean analysis report in Activity 3.4?

Activity 3.4: Same as Activity 3.2.  Is there redundancy and overlap between Activities 2.3 and 3.2? 

Activity 4.1: Please specify which committee or advisory group this activity refers to.

Technical Secretariat Comments and Questions

The Technical Secretariat has several questions about the project activities.  In general, clarification is requested regarding how the project activities are distinct from, and add value to, what UNESCO/OREALC would be doing in the absences of PRIE. 

Additional specific questions/comments are:

1. We are concerned that Activities 1.1, 2.3, 2.6, and 3.4 may be outside the mandates of the Ministers and the overall project objectives. Please clarify. 
2. In Activity 1.3, does the project plan for the indicators to be expanded beyond those in the report? If so, describe.
3. Please provide additional information on Activity 2.4, given its large expense.  

4. How does the project separate the financing of technical cooperation and the overhead charged by UNESCO? Are the coordination costs those required by SEP? What is the overhead rate? It appears high.  
5. Are the referenced new USAID funds already assured and committed?

